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Did you know that a recent guest to 

our facebook page, has started 

attending services and studies at Pine 

Run?    

 
   This photo was sent to our facebook 

page.   It is the inside of a New 

Testament that was presented to a 

boy in 1957 for perfect attendance at 

Vacation Bible School in Pine Run.  

Elton Carlson was the minister at the 

time, and the elderly gentleman 

wanted to let us know that the impact 

of the ministry here 60 years ago, is 

still making a difference!    

 

 
pinerunchurch.org 

    Our website is helpful for keeping up 

with events at the church.  You can 

also find the Daily Bible Reading (on 

the calendar and also on its’ own 

page), Monthly Newsletter (which you 

can read, download and/or print), 

Bible studies, church history and 

much, much more!   There are 115 

pages on our website with more being 

added each month. 

     Check it out and encourage others 

to be blessed through this ministry! 

 

 

Mission of the Month: 

       
Michigan Christian Campus Ministry 
His House Christian Fellowship is a 
ministry that reaches out to college 
and university students with the story 
of Jesus Christ. Currently, 12 Michigan 
colleges and universities have 
ministries. Since its inception in 1969, 
His House has maintained a goal to 
raise up students who are wise enough 
to seek Him, tender enough to love 
those around them, strong enough to 
influence nations, and excited enough 
to change history. 
In May,  15 students and staff began 
their travels to Rostock, Germany for a 
mission trip! They will be serving there 
until May 29. While in Germany, the 
team will be sharing the gospel, 
discipling students, and encouraging 
the church. Rostock has a population 
of over 200,00 yet only 1% are 
Christian. They have been serving in 
many ways, from teaching a religion 
class at a local school to spending time 
discipling young people. Please 
continue to pray for them and that 
their presence in Rostock would stir 
something in the people there! 
Its easy to forget that our support of 
campus ministry can impact people all 
of the world.   This mission trip to 
Germany, is another reminder of how 
God  multiplies the effects of our 
support and ministry. 

Remember our Shut-ins 
Faye Sargent- Flint  

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

Board Meeting 
June  25th following Morning 

Worship 

 

    Our bulletin boards receive monthly 

makeovers thanks to our volunteers.  

Deb  St. Louis has worked with our 

teens in April and then the children’s 

class in May to transform a plain board 

into a vibrant and beautiful reminder 

of God’s love and care.   Take time to 

check out the handiwork! 

    We appreciate and thank our 

volunteers who will be brightening up 

the flowerbeds around the church.  .    
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